
 

                                                   
October 2021,                                                                                                        
 
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
  We continue to move right along getting courses into the prisons. While we experienced a spike in interest 
last year, especially when there were more unknowns with the pandemic, those numbers have gradually come 
back down over the course of 2021. Part of that is a result of the ever-growing restrictions implemented in certain 
states and certain prisons. This is expected, but we continue to pray that the Lord will open more doors than are 
closed and guide the hearts of more prisoners to Him through our courses. Your continued prayers are appreciated!  
  
Course Highlight: PROVERBS FOR LIFE 
 
 “Proverbs for Life” is sent along with “Perfect Person, Perfect Work” as part of our “Intro to the Bible” section of 
the curriculum. It is written by Dick Hopkins, who was arrested at an early age and came to Christ while in a county jail at 
age 24. He wrote this course specifically for men and women in prison or on parole using his experience as a new Christian 
studying the book of Proverbs. It focuses on those principles that will help them live out their Christian lives such as having 
Godly friends, a righteous work ethic, self-control, sexual purity, and being humble. We are currently mailing about 40 of 
these per month, and it is being paid for through the sponsorship program. 
 

“Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows from it.” - Proverbs 4:23 
 

 
DEAR LIFE’S KEY,  
    

“Dear Brothers and Sisters in God at Life’s Key, my name is Armando. I am a 19 year old inmate at 
Taylor CI. I have been selling drugs and guns on the streets of Florida since I was 11 years old. I am 19 now and 

in prison, and I am trying to change my life and convert to Christ. I am tired of living in the life of the world and I 
want to walk in the way of the Lord.  

I was referred to your Bible study by my prison bunkie. We’re both studying the word of God every day 
through your Bible course and I am asking if I may be blessed with the ability to have my own Bible study course. 
I have always believed in God, but now I am trying to do more than just believe it. I want to live in the way of God 

and His everlasting love. I will leave all my information below so that Life’s Key can contact me.” - Armando 
(Florida) 

 
“May this letter find you in good spirits and in good health. I’m just updating you on my present status as 

an inmate here at Carl Robinson CI. I’m just happy to report that I’ve made parole and will soon be transitioning 
out to my sponsor! Thank you for exercising and sharing the word with me! I will continue to walk by faith in the 
Lord. There is no other way! God has restored me and blessed me again and again. Please endure, knowing that 

all things work together for good to them that love God, to them who are called according to His purpose. I will 
be in touch. Prayer changes things! - Charles (Connecticut) 

 
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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